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HOT OFF THE PRESS! ! !  
 

We are so honored and pleased to have 
just received notice from the  
Pennsy lvan ia  Abol i t ion Soc iety  
that Byberry Hall will be the recipient of 
much needed funding for repairs done to 
the roof of this historic building and  
critical piece of the Underground Railroad 
story in Philadelphia.   

 40 Years Ago 

We recently received a lovely 

letter and generous donation 

from Friends Roni and David, 

who were married under the 

care of Byberry Friends - 40 

years ago. In their note, the  

couple expressed their 

“gratitude to all who have nur-

tured and supported [their] 

marriage (but especially Byber-

ry Friends)”. 

We extend our most sincere 

gratitude to Roni & David!   

11.  Witnessing in the World:   
           Education 
 

Our Meeting: 
   

a. What does our meeting do to  
 support & improve public education?  
b. What help do we provide for the 

  children and adults in our meeting to 
  pursue their educational goals? 

c. What is our meeting’s role in support  
 of Friends education?  If our meeting is 
 connected to a Friends school or 

  schools, does this relationship nurture 
 spiritual life and the manifestation of  

  Friends principles? 
 d. Do we enable children in our meeting 
  to attend a Friends school? Does our  

 meeting work with the family to  
 consider all available means of  
 support? 
 

Personally: 
 

 d. How do I show my concern for the  
 improvement of public education in my 
 community? 

 e. Do I demonstrate my encouragement  and 
 support for Friends education through 
 awareness and service?  

 

Our Young Adele  

(and other Nepley &  

Bonner Friends) 
           c. 1958 

Roni, John and David     (10/1989) 

FOUND  
IN  

THE  

ARCHIVES... 

The First BFM 

Sleeping Mat  

for  

Angels In Motion!!! 

Such gratitude and apprecia-
tion to the AMAZING  
women who sew, stitch, glue, 
weave, and do all sorts of 
handcrafts that are sold with 
the proceeds being donated to 
local charities.  
This group meets every  week, 
and has an entire basement 
FILLED with their creations.  
We are thrilled they have  
chosen to work on our AIM 
project.  
 

Thank You to Mary and her 
lovely ANGELS!!!   


